M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 31, 2017
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Conner Middle School – HVAC Improvements (Phase 1)

BG#16-087

Attached is the revised BG-1 for the above project.  We are revising this project to reflect a change in the funding source to accommodate partial payment of Change Order #4 by Shrout Tate Wilsons’s insurance claim. Once this is approved we can present the BG-4 and BG-5 to allow us to close out this project.

I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1, as presented.

Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
